
COMMUNITY NOTICE

The Black Music Division will present a lecture by Larry Neal, poet, 

critic and essayist at the Monday Workshop, October 20, at 4:15 p.m. in the 

Carriage Barn. 

Nil'. Neal is currently teaching at Williams College in the English 

Department. He is the Co-Editor of the publication Black Fire. His lecture 

will be on the relationships between Black Literature and Black Music. 

All students taking Black Music\ courses are expected to attend this 

Workshop. All other interested members of the Community are cordially invited 

to attend. 
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